
We have rental properties in both Multnomath and Washington County.  Covid-19 

has negatively impacted housing providers as well as our tenants.  Our uncollected 

rents are mounting to be 18% of our gross rents.  Worse yet, many of our residents 

moved out owing back rents.  We practically have no recourse against the tenants 

for the loss rents.  Any government financial aids must consider both housing 

providers and tenants.  Thank you for your attention.  

Respectfully, 

Isaac Hung  

President, ICM Resources, Inc. 
 


